
 

February 3, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Clark Shultz, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance 

Statehouse, Room 166-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Shultz: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2519 by House Committee on Insurance 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2519 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Current law requires that, if asked, potential employees of certain occupations must 

disclose any previous arrests, convictions, or diversions that have been expunged by the court.  

HB 2519 would add individuals to the list of those who must provide such information, if 

requested, on an application for a license to engage in the business of insurance.   The bill also 

includes technical reconciling amendments as the result of recodification of criminal code. 

 

 HB 2519, if implemented, would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Zac Anshutz, Insurance Department  

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  

 Linda Durand, KBI 


